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September 18, 1980

Mr. George R. Sakian, Secretary

St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church
666 Richmond Road

Cleveland, Ohfo 44143

Dear Mr. Sakfan:

We received your letter of Septhbver 5 concerning the impending
reassignment of Father Diran. It was our pleasure to meet with Mr.
Asadourian and we are very aware of the need to provide new parish
leadership when the time comes.

As soon as arrangements begin to be made for Father Diran's
departure, every effort will be made to provide a priest for your
community.

May God bless you and be with you 1n all your efforts in all
those of our beloved Cleveland communfty.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manocogian
Primate




